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The Right to Farm Bill I wish to state that I am absolutely against this proposed bill. It is my right 
to bring cruel farming practices to the attention of the public and it is my right to demonstrate 
against these practices. The agri business is just interested in money and not in the welfare of the 
animals it abuses. Three years in jail and a fine of up to $22,000.00 is just a desperate attempt to 
stifle our rights. I hope you will take my views into consideration when voting on this bill. 
 


